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RE: RTK-420 Roberts Avenue for Evan Foster

From Maria Wyrsta <mwyrsta@AbingtonPA.gov>
Date Fri 10/01/2025 02:04
To Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>

You don't often get email from mwyrsta@abingtonpa.gov. Learn why this is important

Good Afternoon Even,
Thank You for your follow-up.
I reached out to our Zoning Officer
And per the email sent earlier,
In March of 2024, solar panel permit was requested but never paid for or completed.
It was also mentioned there are no other permits.
Kindly,
Maria Wyrsta
RTK Coordinator
Abington Township
mwyrsta@abingtonpa.gov
267-536-1009
 
 
From: Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 3:18 PM
To: Maria Wyrsta <mwyrsta@AbingtonPA.gov>
Subject: Re: RTK-420 Roberts Avenue for Evan Foster
 
Hello Maria,
 
Thanks for your response, could you please check and provide open Permit document for the
reference.
 
Appreciate your help. Thank you!
 
 
 
Evan Foster
Property Analyst, PropLogix
Main: 941.444.7142
p: 9414447142 / f: 941.214.1132

From: Maria Wyrsta <mwyrsta@AbingtonPA.gov>
Sent: 10 January 2025 01:34
To: Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>
Subject: RTK-420 Roberts Avenue for Evan Foster
 

 
Good Afternoon Mr. Foster,
In addition to my email earlier, Please see below response from our Code Enforcement
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Department for property address 425 Roberts Avenue.
Thank You.
Kindly,
Maria Wyrsta
RTK Coordinator
Abington Township
mwyrsta@abingtonpa.gov
267-536-1009
 
Please accept this as our formal request to the Right to Know request.
 
We have no open violations on this property.  This property is not scheduled for demolition.
 
In March of 2024, solar panel permit was requested but never paid for or completed.
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